
THE ANTARCTICAN SOCIETY 

Notice to Members 

The Antarctican Society is pleased to announce that the second 
meeting of the 1964-65 season will take place on the evening of 12 
November at 8 p.m. in the lecture hall of the National Academy of 
Sciences, 2101 Constitution Avenue, N.W.  Dr. Meredith F. Burrill, 
Executive Secretary of the Board on Geographic Names, will speak on 
"Antarctic Geographic Names." The meeting is open to the public without 
charge.  Members are invited to bring guests and to inform persons who 
may be interested in the Antarctic and in the topic of the evening. 
Following the talk, refreshments will be served in the Great Hall of the 
National Academy. 

The following meeting will be International Night, which will be 
presented by the United Kingdom.  The speaker will be Captain Robert H. 
Graham, RN, MVO, who will talk on his two years as commanding officer of 
HMS Protector in Antarctic waters.  The meeting will be held about mid-
January, at an exact date to be determined later. 

This notice calls to the attention of members that annual dues of 
$2.00 are now in order.  To facilitate the work of the Treasurer-
Membership Secretary, it will be greatly appreciated if checks are made 
payable and are promptly sent to: 

Mr. Fred G. Alberts  
Office of Geography 
Department of the Interior 
Washington, D. C.  20240 

The mailing of your check provides an excellent opportunity to 
include a notice of a change-of-address, if such has taken place in 
the past year. 

HENRY M. DATER 
Secretary-Historian 


